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Thursday 8th June 2023 
                                                                                                        

Year 2 visit to Treetop Nets  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We have organised an exciting visit to Treetop Nets in Manchester for Year 2 on 

Tuesday 11th July.  

On the day we ask that your child wears comfy and appropriate clothing and footwear, 

dependent on the weather.  Hopefully it will be sunny, and if so, you will need to apply 

sun-cream at home. 

The coach will depart from school at 10.00am to arrive at Treetop Nets for 11.00am.  

We will be departing from the venue at 1.30pm to be back at school for the usual home 

time.  A packed lunch will be provided, however if your child usually brings their own, 

they are more than welcome to do so.  

The cost of the trip will be £27, which includes transport and entrance fee.   

PLEASE LOG INTO MCAS TO GIVE PERMISSION FOR YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND 

THE TRIP AND TO MAKE A PAYMENT OF £27.00. 

Please contact the school office if you have any problems logging in or if you have any 

further questions. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss Towers and Miss Redhead 

 

 

  

 


